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Smith Holly

From: Erika B. Norris <erika@flyingtsalers.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 4:07 PM

To: HEE Exhibits

Cc: Rep Helm; Rep Power; Rep Johnson; Rep Holvey; Rep Barnhart; Rep Reschke; Rep Smith 

D; Rep Bentz; Rep Boone

Subject: Re: opposed to HB 2705 and HB 2706

Dear Chair Helm and Members of the House Committee on Energy and Environment: 
  
I am strongly opposed to HB 2705 and HB 2706. This will put added burden on my small, family farm. Please, if 

you truly support sustainable agriculture, if you truly support local food, if you truly support family farms over 

corporations, please vote against these harmful bills. Corporations can afford fees like this. I cannot. 
Please do not vote for HB 2705 and HB 2706. 
  
Sincerely, 
Erika Norris 
Beatty, Oregon 
 

  


